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Dear Parents / Guardians of Year 9 Students 

 
Friday 10 March – Directions and Destinations Day 

 
Our annual Directions and Destinations Day will take place on Friday 10th March 
from 10.00am – 1.00pm.  Students and parents will have an opportunity to visit 

numerous university stalls and workshops offering advice on further and higher 
education, apprenticeships, other training courses and careers. 

 
There will also be various colleges and employers on hand to answer any 

questions and offer guidance and further information.  
 
Workshops will be chosen shortly by all students involved and we will advise your 

son of his allocated workshop and confirm the timings of the day nearer the time. 
 

Please make a note of this day in your diary as we would like parents to attend, if 
possible. 
 

More detailed information will follow! 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Simon Barber 
Principal 


